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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
September 11, 2018
The meeting was called to order at 7:32 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Charlie Parke, Rob Sikorski and Township Committeman Gregg Forsbrey.  
OLD BUSINESS

Landmark Enterprises – 169, 171, 173 and 177 Mission Road, Hackettstown

Steve wrote a memo to Andrew Coppola dated August 18th advising that the settlement amount of $11,662 in lieu of landscaping and tree planting is sufficient to compensate and finds this arrangement to be acceptable.  We were advised that the Resolution was agreed and passed by the Township Committee on August 20th. 
Healthcare Center at Heath Village West – Block 19, Lot 5
We received a storm water management plat on August 30th from the Planning Board for review.  No action is required by our Committee.
Michelle Barron – 55 Winay Terrace
We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated August 6, 2018, requesting an explanation as to why two street trees were removed in the side yard facing Quail Run.  Steve will contact Roger Read regarding this.
New Jersey Urban & Community Forestry Status Report
We recommended Gregg attend the Shade Tree Federation CORE training scheduled for October.  Gregg will consider attending.

NEW BUSINESS

Resident at 5 Walnut Drive
We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated August 22nd from the resident advising of a dead shade tree on the property.  We have forwarded this request to the DPW to handle.

Rose Lansdale – 9 Timberline Place
We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated September 4th advising of a dying shade tree on the property and that the tree roots are causing damage to the utility lines.  We have forwarded this request to the DPW to handle.

Jeegnesh Sheth – 3 Reservoir Road
We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated September 9th advising of a shade tree requiring removal or pruning.  We have forwarded this request to the DPW to handle.
NEXT MEETING
The October meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 9, 2018.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Rob Sikorski for Jan Godek

Recording Secretary
